From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"
Date: 12/3/2021 3:00:07 PM
Subject: City Hall - tree removal

Good afternoon Mayor and Council,

For your information, Urban Forestry staff are on site at City Hall today to remove two trees from the north lawn.
The trees have been identified as a hazard; one is dead and the other is leaning at an unsafe angle.

New trees will be planted in place of the two that are being removed.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the x*mabk“ayam (Musqueam),
Skwxwu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwatat (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.





